
From: The Town of Okotoks <okotoks@upanupstudios.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 1:35 PM 

To: Parks Inquiries <okparks@okotoks.ca> 

Subject: Website: Contact Us 

 

** External Message ** - Please be cautious when opening links or attachments in email 

________________________________________ 

Submitted on Tue, 10/22/2024 - 13:34 

 

Submitted to: Parks 

Name: Kim Evans 

Email:

Telephone: 

 

Subject: Municipal Funding/Donations in Kind 

 

Comment or question: 

Hello, 

 

We at Percy Pegler Parent Council have been designing, planning, and now begun fundraising 

for the playgrounds at Percy Pegler. I would like to present to Council Budgets we are hoping 

can be donated as well as some in Kind labour that will maximize the towns donation receipt 

with minimize the cash output. Our playground is under revaluation starting with the swings, 

which is complete as of September 30,2024. We are beginning the preperation to order, remove 

and rebuild the another section with a tower unit. Our 3rd section for 2026 is a fully inclusive 

playground at a gold seal level. This is really important for our town, as the Percy Pegler 

Playground is shared with the Rec Center patrons. It receives more use then any other 

playground in Okotoks. Our Playground and land improvement proposals came in at $800K and 

we are working hard to reach out to Parents and Patrons of Okotoks to help with this massive 

undertaking. Please Let me have a chance to present the playgrounds and the positive impact 

on the community. As well as caution against any delays beyond this timeline. 


